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At this meeting the PSC: 

 

• Was briefed by Commissioner Kurt Walton on talent development for senior 

RCIPS roles, and noted the temporary secondment of Detective Superintendent 

Lansdown as Acting Commissioner of Police in St Helena. 
 

• Agreed the RCIPS policy for acting appointments to roles of superintendent and 

above, and approved several temporary acting appointments in this category. 

 

• Noted UK Overseas Territories Police Adviser Andrew Munday’s appreciation of RCIPS 

and Cayman Islands Government’s commitment to support security work across the 

overseas territories. Mr. Munday also noted the outstanding facilities and team at the 

RCIPS ballistics hub, firing range, and Digital Forensics Hub. 

 

• Was introduced to Justice Programme Manager for the Overseas Territories and Polar 

Department (OTPD) Mr. Patrick Thompson. 

 

• Noted RCIPS’ staff engagement levels were good and, in many areas, received 

awards from the Deputy Governor. 

 

 

Published by the PSC on 31 March 2025.  
 
 

 

Guidance Notes:  

1. Post meeting summaries are published by the PSC on www.policeservicecommission.ky after 

the confirmation of the Minutes.  

2. The PSC abides by Cayman Islands Freedom of Information and Data Protection Acts and 

Regulations. Summaries of decisions of a sensitive nature, matters of national security, those 

where publication breaches regional or international conventions and those relating to personal 

privacy will not be disclosed.  

 

 


